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Herrn Hofrat I.R., Oberst a..D. 
Andreas Figl 
Rudo:f'f' Bieblstr. 17 
Salzburg, Austria 

My dear Colonel Figlz 

310 Second Street, S.E. 
Washington 31 D. C. 

29 October 19 54 

Receipt of your letter ot 12 October 195~ is acknowledged. 
I regret that it ahould have been necessary for you to remind 
me of ~ secretar1's promise to write you. 

However, I had been expecting to hear from my friend and 
at last word has come that he is no lo:oger in the vicinity or 
in a. position to undertake an examination of your n:anuscript 
on my beba.l:f'. As a consequence and. vi th regret I must intorm 
you that I cannot be of assistance to you in the matter which 
you sought ~ aid or advice. 

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMA.lf 
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